
From: Olivia Burns <OliviaBurns@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/30/2014 3:45:48 PM 
Subject: Order of the Palmetto

Katherine,
I'm not sure who to direct this to, so am starting with you! Senator Courson supported the nomination of his long­
time friend Kenneth Shuler for the Order of the Palmetto. We understand from his staff that the Governor will make 
the award. Senator Courson wanted to offer to make the presentation if the Governor is unable to do so personally. 
Mr. Shuler's staff has made the inquiry with us, but we didn't want to move forward without confirmation that
Governor Haley is unable to make the presentation. Please let me know who I should contact about this.

Thanks so much,
Olivia

Olivia S. Burns
Research Director, Higher Education
Senate Education CommitteeOffice of Sen. John Courson, Chairman& President Pro TemporeGressette Building, Room 412PO Box 142, Columbia SC 29202(803) 212-6253OliviaBurns@scsenate.gov
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